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VNA - Bremer County Public Health announces H1N1 shot clinic 
 
Visiting Nursing Association – Bremer County Public Health will offer a H1N1 shot clinic on 
Thursday December 3rd from 4:00 – 7:00 pm at Redeemer Lutheran Church 2001 W. Bremer Avenue 
in Waverly by appointment only. 
 
This clinic is only for the following priority groups: 

 pregnant women 
 parents, siblings, or care providers for infants under 6 months of age 
 health care and emergency medical services personnel 
 children aged 6 months – 24 years and 
 adults aged 25 -64 years with chronic medical conditions.  Chronic medical conditions may 

include lung disease (asthma, COPD, emphysema), heart disease (except hypertension), 
kidney or liver disease, diabetes, neurologic or blood or immune illness. 

 
To schedule an appointment call 319-235-6201 between 8:00 – 4:30 Monday through Friday except 
holidays. Information may also be found at www.vnawaterloo.org/bcph.html . For a map of vaccine 
clinic sites in Iowa, visit www.idph.state.ia.us/webmap/default.asp?map=h1n1_vaccine_sites.  A 
statewide toll-free hotline has been established for public questions about seasonal and H1N1 influenza 
at 1-800-447-1985. More information can also be found at www.idph.state.ia.us. 
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